Communication from Public

Name: Darlene Hoopii

Date Submitted: 03/25/2023 03:00 PM

Council File No: 23-0321

Comments for Public Posting: I live in an SRO property. I'm in a wheelchair. I only leave my

room when SRO staff is on property. That's when I feel the safest. And even then, we sometimes have to fight homeless to get in the front door. They vandalize the property by breaking locks on doors and leaving trash everywhere, among other things. The glass on the front door is shattered again. It happens every couple months. It was shattered two weeks again. It hasn't been fixed yet! The destruction done to the property could've already paid for a security guard. The solution is a security guard at every

property. Safety is a must!